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Club Meeting 

Rebel Soccer Club 

8 August 2011 

Open:7.43 pm 

Attendance: Col, Ken Long, Marc Fisher, Alex, Paul Southey, Greg Van Dinter, Ken Whitby, Geoff 

Nicol, Kerry Cobbing, Greg Wright, Emma Nicol, Murray Sutherland 

 

Apologies: Aiden Kayrzoo 

Secretary: Minutes from last meeting read. 

Treasurer:  Money not being banked 

Club Captain: Hand out results for the year so far 

Social: waiting for a call back from the Surf Life Saving for Christmas, do we want a BBQ or a catered 

meal. 

General: 

 3rd September is Time Keeping Course and a Scrutineering Course date is yet to be decided 

 Heckler - Sent an email to Richard advising the Kirkney was no longer going ahead and we 
would like to run a Khanacross this weekend instead. 

 Heckler - Letter had been sent to Charters Towers Regional Council requesting permission to 
use the back of the airport for two rally sprints, one will be run as a Level 1 and another as 
Level 2 

 Kerry – Hillclimb on the 2nd of October has major issues according to Townsville and 
Queensland Transport we won’t get a permit until they receive a new insurance policy which 
is due out the 1st of October.  Otherwise it can only be run with registered cars.  

 Kerry – Track will be extended it 1.3 which is just around the top corner and will be putting 
extra bollards in and will need more officials 

 Kerry – looking at making it 5 rounds and make the drivers do one round as an official not 
just a competitor so that we have enough officials at each event 

 Murray – Metal Mania is coming up if we can get out there and have some cars on show $20 
entry fee and try and get more interest in the club the weekend of the 10th of September 

 Heckler – Shaun is coming up on the 25th of August and is leaving the 27th of August and will 
be running a Club Development Seminar on the 26th 

 Greg – Club shirts are being passed around – Polo are $40 and the Long Sleeve $50 they 
have to be ordered in lots of twenty, the long sleeve will not have a pocket but the polo’s 
will. 

 Greg – no developments with the clubhouse, we have spoken to the council and we are still 
getting nowhere with the legal department. We have a roller door thanks to Deb and Lance 
Melrose. 

 Greg V – we had four official entries for Kirknie we have sup regs in the loop to run it as a 
Rally Sprint the 17th and 18th of September. Will be sending out expressions of interests for 
people so we can get the numbers. 

Closed:8.30pm 



PRESIDENTS DRIBBLE 

Back for another month, first of all still no word on when we take over the club house. The 

council’s legal department is what is holding the whole process up. Once I hear anything rest 

assured everyone will know. This month we tried to run Kirknie as a club rally, the 

unfortunate thing was we only got 6 official entries there are a few reasons for this and the 

most upsetting part of this is the people who were going around spreading rumours that 

either the rally was off or the rally was way too rough. This club has to get back to having 

fun with safety at all the events we run, so to all the people who are spreading these 

rumours all can say is to put it bluntly fxxk off and leave the club alone because if I get 

definite proof of who it is I will take action. It really goes to show how small of a mind these 

people have. 

On a brighter note Kirknie is back on as a Rallysprint, which will be run over two days please 

look at our web site to find out all the details. Also club shirts are now ready for purchase so 

if you want on please let me know and I will send you the details. Would be nice to see a 

few people going to Kirknie, also NQ Kanacross series is coming up so watch our web site for 

the details for this event. That is all for this month as usual if you want to talk my mobile is 

0417609577. 

Greg 

 

VICE PRESIDENT SAY 

 

It was a sad day when we had to cancel Kirknie Rally due to the lack of entries. 
A lot of personal time and effort went into planning as well as financial commitment from the 
organising committee of the rally. 
 The facts are we had to have an ambulance on site at Kirknie. This meant we had to have 
12 entries to cover the cost of the ambulance and the CAMS permit fee.  
We did not get the 12 entries needed.  
I have heard reports of rumours being spread that the rally was called off well before entries 
closed and the roads were too rough. Another one was not to bother with our club as we 
don’t conduct any events. To the person or persons responsible you are a disgrace to the 
motorsport community. This type of bad mouthing is unacceptable. You may have achieved 
your goal this time in regards to the rally. If we find out who is responsible, I will make certain 
that you will face a CAMS tribunal hearing.  
But it will not stop this club from conducting events. We are planning now for a 3 round 
rallysprint series. The first round will be at Kirknie station on the 17 Sept.    
I hope this event gets the support it deserves.  
Now I will put on my other cap. I have been busy with work and stewarding since the V8’s 
but I will pull my finger out and organise some more social events and will advise where the 
Christmas party will be.  See you all at Kirknie.  The social side of the event is something 
special. 
 



 

Jokes of the month 
Dear Dad, 

$chool i$ really great. I am making lot$ of friend$ and $tudying very hard. With all my $tuff, I 

$imply can`t think of anything I need. $o if you would like, you can ju$t $end me a card, a$ I 

would love to hear from you. 

Love, 

Your $on 

 

 

The Reply: 

 

Dear Son, 

 

I kNOw that astroNOmy, ecoNOmics, and oceaNOgraphy are eNOugh to keep even an hoNOr 

student busy. Do NOt forget that the pursuit of kNOwledge is a NOble task, and you can never 

study eNOugh. 

Love, 

Dad 

2011 Calendar 

 

 

Check out the website for an up to date events calander 

 

 

Where’s Murray 
Its back 
 
Just tell me  
Where I am  
And you will 
Receive a  
Fantastic 
Prize. 

 
 
 

 



 

A big thanks to Brakemart for fixing the 

water truck’s brake booster 

 

 

FOR SALE 

 

 
1982 Mazda Familia 
Black with red trim 
Group A spec turbo 

Roll cage and Harness 
Qld registration til Dec 2010 

CAMS logbook 
Homologation papers 

Number of spare tyres and papers 
 

$5,500 call Heckler 0417 614 663 
 

1985 Mazda Familia   1987 Mazda Familia 
 White    blue and yellow 
 Roll Cage Harness  chrome roll cage 
 Group A Spec Turbo  Murray Coote built 

Log Book     log book, but not going 
Spare tyres and Parts 

$7,500 for both 
Contact Heckler 0417 614 663 

 
 
 
 
 



DON’T    BE    A    STRANGER 

COME TO THE CLUB MEETING 
THE NEXT CLUB MEETING WILL BE  Sep 2011 

YOU WILL BE NOTIFIED OF WHERE AND WHEN 

 
 
 
 

Thanks to our 
 Regular sponsors: 

 
               
 

             

         

Contact Col Brierly for all your First 
Aid Supplies 0428 731 584 

 



    

 

 

Yours in motorsport               Murray      -_- 

LivingStone Automotive 
Consultancy 
Vehicle Certifying/Engineering 
Race Car Preparation and Development 

 
Lindsay Stone B.E. (Mech) 

36 Coates St. MT LOUISA 
TOWNSVILLE 4814 
Ph 4774 8807 Fax 4774 8990 
email: lkstone@aapt.net.au 
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